
 

RE: Lafourche Parish Water District No. 1 
 Public Service Announcement # 030721 

RESCIND-Boil Water Advisory 
Released as of  Sunday, March 07, 2021, 12:00 PM 

 

For Immediate Release:  

Effective immediately, the Lafourche Parish Water District No. 1 is RESCINDING its BOIL 

WATER ADVISORY for portions of Raceland and Bayou Blue.  Investigative samples 
analyzed by the Louisiana Department of Health indicate the Boil Water Advisory can 
be LIFTED for all customers serviced by the District: 

• in Raceland along and adjoining Hwy 182 (between Hwy 653 and Hwy 316 in Bayou Blue) 

• in Raceland along and adjoining Hwy 653 and the North Service Road 

• in lower Bayou Blue along and adjoining Hwy 316 (between Bayou Bend Dr. and the Bayou 

Blue Pontoon Bridge) 

News Media Note: 

Please repeat this announcement several times a day until further notice and advise the public that this information, along with 
future updates will be posted on the Lafourche Parish Water District’s Website at www.lpwdla.org. 

 
Wayne Gautreaux 
General Manager 
Lafourche Parish Water Dist. No. 1 

Social Media Disclaimer: 

If you are viewing this Public Service 

Announcement on Social Media, you are 

urged to visit www.lpwdla.org to 

confirm it is accurate and up to date. 
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